
April 24, 2024 
Dear Valued Customers 

SIGMAKOKI CO.,LTD. 
 

 

Situation and impact of the Noto Peninsula Earthquake of 2024 on 

our Company (Forth Report) 
We would like to express our deepest sympathies to everyone affected by the “Noto 

Peninsula Earthquake of 2024”, which occurred on January 1, 2024 , and pray for the earliest 
possible recovery and reconstruction of the affected areas.  

With regard to the “Situation and impact of the Noto Peninsula Earthquake of 2024 on our 
Company” announced on January 9, 2024, we would like to provide the following information 
on the situation at our Noto Plant (Shiga-machi, Hakui-gun), which has been confirmed at 
this time. 

 

1. Current status of Noto Plant 
With regard to Optomechanical products, which are the main products manufactured at our 

Noto Plant, we have been working closely with our production bases, group production 
companies, suppliers, and production partners to partially substitute production for these 
products. As a result, the supply system for these products has recovered to about 80% of 
normal operations in March, and is expected to recover to a level equivalent to that of normal 
operations by the end of May. 
 We would like to thank our customers, suppliers, production partners, equipment 
manufacturers, and all other stakeholders for their generous support. 
 
 Production and processing operations at the plant have resumed in those facilities that 
sustained relatively minor damage, thanks to the cooperation of equipment manufacturers 
and other related parties. The restoration of production facilities that were severely damaged 
is underway, including conducting machining tests after the primary restoration, and we 
expect to complete the full restoration of most production facilities by the end of May of this 
year. However, some high-precision production facilities will undergo a secondary restoration 
after June of this year, and we will work to complete the restoration as soon as possible. 
 
In addition, our factory sustained damage such as partial damage to buildings and facilities, 
as well as water and sewage water outages, and the company prioritized restoring the supply 



system while paying due consideration to the safety of its employees. Now that the factory is 
on track to return to a level equivalent to normal operation, we are planning to begin repairs 
to the factory's building and facilities starting in May of this year. However, as we will be 
working on the full-scale restoration of the building and facilities in parallel with the normal 
operation of the factory, we expect the construction period to take approximately six months. 
 
 
2. Impact on Future Business Performance 

We are currently investigating the impact of the earthquake on our group's business 
performance. 

If any further events occur that should be disclosed in the future, we will promptly notify 
you. 


